Big upgrade planned
for Ngaruawahia waterworks

Dear Resident,

We've got a big piece of work coming up in July which will have an effect on your water
supply.

What’s happening?

Some sections of the town’s drinking water pipes under Waipa Bridge need replacing

so we’ve scheduled five days of work starting Wednesday 22 July.

Between 10pm Saturday 25 July and 4am Sunday 26 July it's likely we'll need
to turn the water supply off to your property.

What you’ll need to do

Just in case there are unforseen issues with the work we’d suggest you start collecting
and storing clean drinking water, just enough for your family.

We'll be setting up an emergency water station in the area so if you run out you’ll be

able to collect fresh drinking water. This is just a precaution.

After the work your water supply pressure might vary. Or it might bubble and burp
when you turn the tap on for the first time. Make sure you leave a tap running to

flush the pipes for a while as this will clear the system.

If you have any queries about the project you can phone us on 0800 492 452.

Stay updated Waikato
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